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Lord Beaverbrook High School Modernization 
Update for the school community 
 
 
As you are aware, Lord Beaverbrook High School is scheduled to undergo a 
significant modernization that will result in new facilities for many of our career and 
technology courses. 
 
Lord Beaverbrook High School was open in 1968 and is a tremendous facility for 
students. While there have been many updates to the facility over the years, this 
modernization will be a significant improvement to the school. We are eagerly 
awaiting the start of this project and know that our current and future students will 
benefit greatly from this work. 
 
With the hiring of a project manager and contractor, the project is nearing the 
construction phase. Some preliminary work has begun to re-locate two of our 
computer labs from the main floor to the second floor. There will be five phases to 
construction spread over a two and a half year period. Phase One is scheduled to 
begin early in the new year 2017. You can keep up-to-date on the progress of the 
modernization through the project page on the CBE website: Lord Beaverbrook 
High School Program Modernization 
 
We are very excited about this project. At the next School Council meeting 
(December 13, 7:00 pm, LBHS Learning Commons), parents will have the 
opportunity to view the architectural drawings for each space being modernized. 
Please attend. 
 
As we get closer to the start of construction in phase one, further updates will be 
provided. 
 
 
Jim Simpson, Principal  
Lord Beaverbrook High School 
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